
October 8, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim Koepke 

HSB-4 

525 Portland Ave. S. 

Minneapolis, MN 55415 

 

Dear Mr. Koepke: 

 

Thank you for your letter of September 30, 1996 to Tom Samoluk. 

 

I have forwarded a copy of your correspondence to the appropriate staff person for review. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Review 

Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer  


